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Water Utility Evaluation  - Georgetown Prime Ranchettes 
GPM Required Fire Flow = 1000 GPM/2 hours          
Pressure Zone = 1245 Hoover (Future)  				        
Site Elevations are 930 ft  - 996 ft 
127 SFU 
In order to provide domestic and fire flow for this use, at this location: Master plan project C-27T05 on FM 970 will need to be completed before development can commence. The developer can then construct a 12-in feed (approx. 7,650 ft) extended from the new 24-in main on FM 970 to serve the site. It was assumed the site would then be supplied by a new 8-in extended from the new 12-in pipe along CR 252 and CR 251. 
Pressures will be high across the site, so an entrance PRV will be required. 

If during the development review process a different variation of use, max day water usage or fire flow is needed than what is proposed above for this site, the City requires that a new utility evaluation be submitted for review.  It is also recommended that the developer contact the local Fire District to confirm fire flow requirements.  Should those requirements differ from what is listed within this document, additional evaluation and improvements may be required.     Additionally, remaining on-site and off-site improvements needed to serve your project will be determined during the plan review process.  In general, the following provisions apply to secure water capacity for the project:  
1) Extension of utilities to the property is the responsibility of the developer.
2) Required to tie to existing stubs
3) Extend along the ROW to all property boundaries.
4) Additional off-site improvements may be necessary based upon the timing of the City's Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) and developer need.
5) Design and Construction of the facility and utilities must be inspected and approved in accordance with the appropriate City codes and ordinances.

Any change in your proposed use or changes in our water system would require a resubmittal of the evaluation. The water system for this development must meet all City of Georgetown requirements and inspections. 

You may contact me or the Systems Engineering Director at (512)-930-3558, if you have any further questions, regarding the information provided or if you need help submitting plans and the required fees. 
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Future 24-in (C-27T05)
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12-in pipe built by developer off of future 24-in to site entrance 
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8-in line into site 


